WFWP USA: Last Issue of the Logic of Love Newsletter, November 2024

Kaeleigh Moffitt
November 2, 2024

Dear,

We're very excited to announce that our newsletters are getting an upgrade! This month’s
Logic of Love Newsletter will unfortunately be the last issue in this style. We've
really enjoyed sharing many different stories and updates about activities every month with all
of you. And we'll continue to share those stories about the impact WFWP is having nationally
and locally. But we're also really looking forward to creatively creating a community of women
and supporting each other on our path of spiritual growth through an impactful and engaging
newsletter!

Here's what you can expect:

News and updates will continue to be posted on our website on our News Page. You can go
there any time. So many amazing projects are possible because of our generous members and
donors. We'll be sharing how your donations are making positive changes with a Quarterly
Impact Report. Stay tuned for the first one in January 2025 where we will recap the victories
of 2024!

Special curated content will be delivered to all our current subscribers every month under the
title “HerTribe Thrive.” This newsletter will be packed with inspiration, tips, tricks, and free
resources, plus some of our carefully curated, reasonably priced products that are made with
you in mind. We're here to support you on this beautiful journey—because we know that when
women thrive, the world becomes a better place! If you have been receiving the monthly LOL
newsletter already, you don't need to do anything!

We are grateful to all of our faithful readers and looking forward to connecting with you in this
new way.

November 2024

President’s Corner: You've Made the
Path Easier for the Woman Behind You

As the year rushes by, filled with endless activities and plans, | can
sometimes get completely overwhelmed by all the things that need
to be done. In those moments, a familiar feeling creeps in—a sense
of discontentment and frustration, wishing | could do more, feeling



limited by time and stretched thin.
Click to read more »>>

Awakened and Empowered: A Life-
Changing Experience at the WFWP USA
Retreat

From October 10-13, 2024, the Awaken Retreat hosted in Carlisle,
Pennsylvania, was a transformative spiritual journey for 80 women,
blending rejuvenation, empowerment, and spiritual reflection. With a
focus on awakening to their true value, participants explored
Heavenly Mother’s essence and Mother Moon'’s leadership as a model
for women.

Click to read more »>

Honoring Women Peace Leaders in
Canada

The annual Toronto Universal Peace Federation (UPF) Ambassadors
for Peace (AFP) Awards Banquet, co-hosted this year by Women'’s
Federation for World Peace (WFWP), was held at the J&J Swagat
Convention Centre in Markham, Ontario, on Saturday, October 26th,
2024.

Click to read more >

The Chicago Bridge of Peace: A
Celebration of Healing and Unity

On October 5th, at 10 a.m., the Dining Room of the Wojcik
Conference Center at Harper College in Palatine, lllinois, became a
place of warmth, connection, and hope as the Chicago Bridge of
Peace event welcomed approximately 50 attendees.

Click to read more >>

Chicago Awaken Retreat

Join us for the Chicago WFWP's Awaken Retreat on Saturday,
November 9th, from 9 AM to 5 PM. Enjoy interactive workshops,
wellness activities, and an inspirational speech by President Kaeleigh
Moffit of WFWP USA.

Click to learn more...




HerStory Award

Join us on November 9th for the last HerStory Award of the Year!
Honoring women leaders who are making a positive impact in the
community.

Click to learn more >>

Want to see our upcoming events nationwide? Click here >>

We'd love to hear from you.

Have any thoughts or ideas to share about our newsletter? We've love your feedback! Send
them our way at wfwp.newsletter@ gmail,com.
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